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For NAT Ops on Sunday August 27th, note that BSGF/Sondrestrom will be closed to all traffic, as they are
upgrading infrastructure. Sundays in Greenland see most airports closed in any case, but the option of
paying $1000 or so to have them open for you is normally there. On this date,  BGSF won’t be, which may
affect your diversion options.

They do say that if there’s an emergency, call them on +299 52 42 27 to determine availability.

https://ops.group/blog/bgsfsondrestrom-to-shut-on-august-27th/

